
ST. HENRY CHURCH-SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS                             July 2, 2023

 MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTION 
Saturday – July 1, 4:30pm – Mass  

 Julia Sánchez (Francisco Sánchez) 

 Marie Patino (A.P. & M.L.) 

 Art Patino-Happy Birthday (Alicia) 
For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Domingo – 2 de julio, 8:30am – Misa  
 Arturo Fuentes, Jr.  

 Henry Botello (Familia-Morales) 

 Celestino Córdova, Jr.-Aniversario de Muerte (MJ & Richard 
Alcorta) 
Intención Especial (Anónimo) 
Por las Santas Ánimas del Purgatorio 

Sunday – July 2, 11:00am – Mass 
Altar Society 

 Janie T. Venegas – (Manuel Venegas & Family)  
 Elizabeth Castillo (Husband-Ruben Castillo) 

 Dominique Belin Hernández  (Belin Morales) 

 Jacqueline Hood Guardado - Birthday (Ramos Family) 

 José M. Hernández (Mauricio Family) 
For the Holy Souls in Purgatory 
For the Health & Healing of John Castaneda, Jr. (Mother) 
For the Health & Healing of Sara Rose Marvin (Grandmother) 
For the Health & Healing of Jessica Marvin (Grandmother) 

Monday – July 3, 8:00am – Mass at St. Philip Church 
Tuesday – July 4, 10:30am – Mass at CCCR Center 

Wednesday – July 5, 9:00am – Mass at St. Henry Chapel 
Thursday – July 6, 9:00am – Mass at St. Henry Chapel 
Friday – July 7, 11:00am – Mass at St. Henry Church 

Saturday – July 8, 3:00pm – Confessions 
 

CALENDAR FOR THE WEEK 
 

Wednesday, July 5: St. Vincent de Paul - 5:00pm-7:00pm.  

Saturday, July 8: St Vincent de Paul – 1:00pm-3:00pm. 
 

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTION 

13th Sunday of Ordinary Times 
“…whoever does not take up his cross and follow after me is not 

worthy of me.”  MATTHEW 10:38 

Pope Benedict XVI said “The world offers you comfort.  But you 

were not made for comfort, you were made for greatness”.  

“Comfort” puts me first.  “Picking up your cross and following 

Jesus” puts God and others first.  Why settle for comfort when 

you can achieve greatness! Pick up your cross, ask Jesus for 

guidance on using your gifts and live the life God intended for 

you!    
Last Week’s Collection: 4:30pm-$1733.33 11:00am-$1794.62 

REFLEXION DE MAYORDOMIA 

13o Domingo del Tiempo Ordinario 
“...y el que no toma su cruz y me sigue no es digno de mí.”  - 

MATEO 10:38 

El papa Benedicto XVI dijo: “El mundo ofrece su comodidad, 

pero no fuimos hechos para la comodidad, sino fuimos hechos 

para la grandeza”.  La “comodidad” me pone a mi primero.  

“Tomar tu cruz y seguir a Jesús” pone a Dios y a los demás 

primero.  ¡Por qué conformarse con la comodidad cuando 

podemos alcanzar la grandeza! ¡Tome su cruz, pídale a Jesús que 

lo guíe para utilizar sus dones y viva la vida que Dios tiene 

dispuesta para usted!    
Colecta de la Semana Pasada: 8:30am-$1374.32 

 

 

 

PARISH NEWS/EVENTS  
 

 

      A ST. HENRY PARISH  
 WELCOME TO  

 FR. JESUS ANGUIANO! 
     Fr. Bob Hogan invites you to welcome 
 Fr. Jesus, as he begins as pastor this 
 weekend.  The readings call us to  
 welcome people who serve the Lord.  
 In the first reading a woman and her 
 husband welcomed the Prophet Elisha 
 into their home, feeding him and giving 
 him a place to stay.  He asked one of 
 their servants if he could do anything 
 for her and found out that she did not 
have a son.  Elisha consulted God and then promised her that she 
would have a son within the next year.  She and her family were 
blessed because they supported a man of God. 
     In the Gospel Jesus says that whoever receives (welcomes and 
supports) one of his disciples, whom he has sent, receives Jesus 
himself.  What a great way to receive Jesus, himself!  Also, if 
someone receives (welcomes and supports) a prophet, or a righteous 
man, because they are serving God, they will be rewarded.  Jesus 
goes even farther and says that “whoever gives only a cup of water 
to one of these little ones because he is my disciple; he will surely 
not lose his reward.” 
     Jesus promises us that God will reward us if we support people 
who are serving God as priests, deacons and in various ministries.  
Let us support with love God’s workers, and St. Henry Church, 
both by personal support and financial support.  Thank you for the 
support you always showed me (Fr. Bob) and keeping offering the 
same loving support to Fr. Jesus. 
 

 

The Raffle Tickets for our 2023  
Church Festival have been  
mailed out. If you are registered  
with St. Henry as a parish 
member, you will receive tickets.  
If you have not registered and  
need tickets, please contact the  
office as soon as possible, or you 
may register online. We need  
everyone’s support in selling the 
tickets, as this is the parish’s 
main fundraiser.  
We would like to paint the  
outside of church and do some  
electrical upgrades in the  
Parish Hall. Your support will  
Greatly help with these project 
expenses! 
 

       

     Vacation Bible School 

    July 10-14, 9am-12noon.  

    Registration Fee $10 per  

    child. Register now:  

    Wed-Fri 9am-1pm.  

    Contact Andrea   

    Duron at (210) 663-1063.   

 
 



THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                       DECIMOTERCER DOMINGO DEL TIEMPO ORDINARIO
 

NUESTRA PARROQUIA SAN ENRIQUE LE DA LA 
BIENVENIDA A PADRE ¡JESÚS ANGUIANO! 

     Padre Bob Hogan te invita a darle la bienvenida al Padre. Jesús, 
ya que comienza como pastor este fin de semana. Las lecturas nos 
llaman a acoger a las personas que sirven al Señor. En la primera 
lectura, una mujer y su esposo dieron la bienvenida al profeta Eliseo 
a su hogar, lo alimentaron y le dieron un lugar para quedarse. Le 
preguntó a uno de sus sirvientes si podía hacer algo por ella y 
descubrió que no tenía un hijo. Eliseo consultó a Dios y luego le 
prometió que tendría un hijo dentro del próximo año. Ella y su 
familia fueron bendecidos porque apoyaron a un hombre de Dios. 
      En el Evangelio Jesús dice que quien recibe (acoge y apoya) a 
uno de sus discípulos, a quien ha enviado, recibe al mismo Jesús. 
¡Qué gran manera de recibir a Jesús mismo! Además, si alguien 
recibe (acoge y apoya) a un profeta, o a un justo, porque están 
sirviendo a Dios, serán recompensados. Jesús va más allá y dice que 
“cualquiera que dé a uno de estos pequeños solamente un vaso de 
agua por ser mi discípulo; seguramente no perderá su recompensa.” 
      Jesús nos promete que Dios nos recompensará si apoyamos a las 
personas que están sirviendo a Dios como sacerdotes, diáconos y en 
varios ministerios. Apoyemos con amor a los trabajadores de Dios y 
a la Iglesia St. Henry, tanto con apoyo personal como financiero. 
Gracias por el apoyo que siempre me mostraron (P. Bob), y sigan 
ofreciendo ese mismo apoyo amoroso al Padre Jesús. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS           
 

  

    Our St. Vincent de Paul  
    Society needs Volunteers for 
    every Second Friday of the 
    month at 12:00pm. Also  
    needs Volunteers for every 
    4th Tuesday of the month at 
    9:30am. Please contact  
    Isabel Avila at 210-212-5530. 
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Creating a Last Will and Testament is an important legal step that 
allows you to have control over how your assets and property will be 
distributed after your passing. It also allows you to make your wishes 
known about the management of your property and disposition of 
your remains. It's important to work with a qualified attorney who 
can guide you through the process of creating a legal document that 
reflects your wishes. 
At Caritas Legal Services, we specialize in helping individuals 
prepare Wills and other estate planning documents, such as 
Financial or Medical Powers of Attorney. Our team of attorneys is 
dedicated to providing you with the guidance and support you need 
to navigate this complex process with ease. 
Attend our next Ask A Lawyer event to talk to our Caritas attorneys 
about your Will and Testament. Saturday, July 29, 2023, 9:00 AM - 
12:00 PM, Church of the Good Shepherd 1065 E Live Oak Rd 
Schertz, Texas 78154. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are called to continue protecting life by our prayer, action, 
and service to vulnerable mothers and children. 
There are many ways to respond to the call to uphold life and 
protect human dignity through parish ministry and service 
organizations in the Archdiocese of San Antonio. 
Walking with Moms in Need aims to empower all our parishes and 
parishioners so they can recommend places and useful resources 
whenever they encounter a pregnant or parenting mother or father 
in need of help.  
The Gabriel Project is a faith-based outreach program that repeats 
the same message of hope— be not afraid—to pregnant women in 
need today. The Gabriel Project is available in San Antonio and 
in New Braunfels. 
Catholic Charities offers assistance and support to those who are 
pregnant or parenting and in need of help in a variety of capacities. 
Care Referral is a webpage with referrals to support services and 
organizations for women experiencing unplanned pregnancies, those 
looking for reproductive health resources, post-abortion counseling, 
and further information regarding health decisions and care.  
To learn more about other ways your parish community can support 
moms in need, contact Lauren: Lauren Stadelman Director for 
Human Dignity & Pastoral Care Tel.: 210-734-1632 
Email: lauren.stadelman@archsa.org 
 

 
 

 
SUPPORT ST. HENRY BINGO NIGHTS 

AT MARBACH BINGO 
TIME/DATE: 5:00pm-8:15pm and 8:30pm-10:30pm every 

Tuesday 
        LOCATION: Marbach Bingo      7014 Marbach Rd 
 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A97VtDGkOY5MJ3_OX-jO_aSLR7BQ7fUihgKmKQzglNKODFgP_gOgHeZqhVPFUPLAQYRpQo9WWXnYBhIcPdx42ApQi6RbP9mGjWqUaF79PecDzL9EdtAoays7eozn7uxI2LFEHt4xRIyuFvtxqQvdmr8FudbvSngvLG3gWImfvbEF74k7RX40Wg==&c=AK-TpStNlSoz5G3ndE1N2ZePC2zpV5ej3KyM8OM2i3Wl1GTQ2S65ig==&ch=rb34toywZN8zibYDtkUq28zsNh4-2PSNCmIIAO5VgML9l3KHfM8bhQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A97VtDGkOY5MJ3_OX-jO_aSLR7BQ7fUihgKmKQzglNKODFgP_gOgHeZqhVPFUPLA1qzCG4v0G0Lf41tvTvMrmlNqHI-HJpwe6pMwhCiNBOa1cYUeG0heBwb_y5IgRMtTZlQbql2WIiLCGDvilPwq14UfYRRE5h9A&c=AK-TpStNlSoz5G3ndE1N2ZePC2zpV5ej3KyM8OM2i3Wl1GTQ2S65ig==&ch=rb34toywZN8zibYDtkUq28zsNh4-2PSNCmIIAO5VgML9l3KHfM8bhQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A97VtDGkOY5MJ3_OX-jO_aSLR7BQ7fUihgKmKQzglNKODFgP_gOgHeZqhVPFUPLA1waoU_u8MsNnxW24GnmlfFSDfvcp1s5TmkllDfjZEJZRpDGLBkTBZbwAaOEK-x0xC6c25yvHb5jg4MAGoS_GVZIzEEwptJfQ&c=AK-TpStNlSoz5G3ndE1N2ZePC2zpV5ej3KyM8OM2i3Wl1GTQ2S65ig==&ch=rb34toywZN8zibYDtkUq28zsNh4-2PSNCmIIAO5VgML9l3KHfM8bhQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A97VtDGkOY5MJ3_OX-jO_aSLR7BQ7fUihgKmKQzglNKODFgP_gOgHehCZrxFOa6-Pl1Vg5dOQYKfdwjetLvLGh8NO06OFS6pQe46PewgCrEoiJakhvMqsfg6C2QURiUAfOA-slPij1g=&c=AK-TpStNlSoz5G3ndE1N2ZePC2zpV5ej3KyM8OM2i3Wl1GTQ2S65ig==&ch=rb34toywZN8zibYDtkUq28zsNh4-2PSNCmIIAO5VgML9l3KHfM8bhQ==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001A97VtDGkOY5MJ3_OX-jO_aSLR7BQ7fUihgKmKQzglNKODFgP_gOgHeZqhVPFUPLATvDpIc2uFsGDq2lgIotCya97kbvHO0KC9YrOh88zCz-OfKEoPULOqg9Qh-vvKuFjmENHcE5R72uwQMGNGm_CaQ==&c=AK-TpStNlSoz5G3ndE1N2ZePC2zpV5ej3KyM8OM2i3Wl1GTQ2S65ig==&ch=rb34toywZN8zibYDtkUq28zsNh4-2PSNCmIIAO5VgML9l3KHfM8bhQ==
mailto:lauren.stadelman@archsa.org


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Last Tuesday of Every Month, 7:00 PM, Pastoral Ministry 
Center 

Are you divorced and looking for peace of conscience regarding a 
prior marriage? Are you seeking to enter the Catholic Church, but 
you or your spouse have a prior marriage? Are you seeking to marry 
in the Catholic Church, but you or your partner have a prior 
marriage? If any of these apply to you, you may be interested in 
petitioning the Tribunal for a declaration of marriage nullity! 
Join us for an informational workshop where you will have your 
questions answered and begin the process with Staff from the 
Metropolitan Tribunal of the Archdiocese of San Antonio. Feel free 
to bring your significant other or supportive family member or 
friend with you to the workshop. Clergy or Lay Ministers who 
accompany annulment seekers are welcome to join us! 
No reservations are required.  There is no cost. 
For more information or to see a schedule of upcoming workshops, 
please visit this link:  http://archsa.org/tribunal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Join other young adults for adoration, confession, and fellowship 
followed by a small social gathering. CAN’T JOIN US? WATCH 
THE LIVE STREAM: CTSA will be live streaming Worship on 
the River! Watch the Live Stream on Facebook. Parking is 
available at: the St. Joseph’s parking lot, the Rivercenter parking 
garage, the city parking garage, or metered parking (free on 
Tuesdays)! The nearest city-operated garage is at 850 E. Commerce 
St., in front of the Grand Hyatt. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Project Rachel  
For more information on Project Rachel, or sign up for our next 

retreat, visit us online or call (210) 342-4673. 
Grace Counseling provides quality, holistic, and affordable 
counseling to individuals, children, couples, and families. 

Experienced therapists offer services to heal the mind, the body, and 
the spirit in a comfortable and safe 

environment without judgment. 
If you have questions, please visit us at 

2911 S. New Braunfels, San Antonio, TX, 78210, 
or call us at 210-377-1133. 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1343613426431175/1343638743095310/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iNLg4Yq54cXJ6DMiqfsscovFJdOapc3eMY8Y5lVNJniGAyECXP2yWjhNoa8kh7CFnkbfhYNqx7PHyqse3NOoLlnC1FrdSlJM_XkbUDkHYlZAxraIgGcBvExrhoWbukAoDr-6RpEqI8M0vdWWu90iYuW62792tfvw&c=y5EcDRuwvTkmgZGkUqyWUbHSB674smb5x3rKryM5i41ZPL9pTGzB7w==&ch=yUgyUsBJw0z7s5LRCbDOMTebH9sK7acBAzRTOXaJTj2XIFQ_fkP0wA==


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Project Cool Kickoff 2023 was a breeze! 
Project Cool provides free box fans to Bexar County residents age 
60+ and disabled individuals from June - September to reduce 
heat-related illness and death. We're so excited to kick off Project 
Cool to serve our community! 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude to our partners, 
including the City of San Antonio Department of Human Services, 
United Way of San Antonio and Bexar County, WellMed Medical 
Management, Inc., The Gonzaba Foundation, and H-E-B, for their 
invaluable support. We couldn't do any of this without your 
support! A huge thank you to Bill Taylor for being our emcee and 
for his dedication to helping the people of San Antonio. 
New box fans can be donated at any San Antonio Fire Station, 
except at the airport, or Guadalupe Community Center (1801 W 
Cesar Chavez Blvd). If you are in need of a free fan, please visit 
our Guadalupe Community Center (1801 W Cesar Chavez Blvd) or 
call the United Way Helpline at 211 for a convenient location. If 
you have any questions, please call (210) 226-6178. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


